
  
 
 

 
  

 
           

           
    

       
    

 
      

      
       

        
       

   
 

          
       

     
               

   
                 

 
               

 
        
         

 
        

   
 

 
 

 
     

July 10, 2023 

Hathaway to Rocky Mount 230 kV Electric Transmission Line Rebuild Project  

Dear Neighbor: 

At Dominion Energy, we are committed to providing safe and reliable electric service in the 
communities we serve. You are receiving this letter because we are preparing to rebuild 
approximately 3.9 miles of an aging 230 kilovolt (kV) double-circuit electric transmission line 
between our Hathaway Substation in Nash County, North Carolina and the Duke Energy 
Progress connection point in Rocky Mount, North Carolina. 

After six decades of dependable service, the existing structures and related components are at 
the end of their service life and need to be replaced. This double-circuit line was originally built 
primarily on weathering steel lattice structures. The new structures will be similar in height and 
constructed primarily of galvanized steel monopoles. No new right of way is needed. This 
project will meet current electric standards and maintain service reliability for years to come for 
all our customers. 

Preconstruction activities will begin in July, which includes preparing access roads, managing 
vegetation in the right of way, and laying wooden matting to protect vegetation. Our construction 
will occur in phases. 

• Phase I will last from September 2023 to December 2023 and will occur between 
Hathaway and Nash substations. 

• Phase II will last from March 2024 to June 2024 and will occur between Nash Substation 
to the Duke Energy Progress connection point. 

• Area restoration will occur in summer and fall 2024. This schedule is subject to change. 

Your electric service is not expected to be interrupted as a result of this project. Thank you for 
your patience and understanding while we work in your neighborhood. 

Visit our website at DominionEnergy.com/RockyMount for project updates. For questions, 
please contact us by calling 888-291-0190 or by sending an email to 
powerline@dominionenergy.com. 

Sincerely, 

The Electric Transmission Project Team 

mailto:powerline@dominionenergy.com
http:steelmonopoles.No


 

     
       
   

     
         
             

 

 
 

           
     

 

Hathaway  to Rocky  Mount  230  kV  
Electric Transmission Rebuild Project  

Quick Facts:  
•  Approximately 3.9-mile  rebuild   
• Uses existing right of way 
• New structures will be galvanized steel double-circuit monopoles 
• Project Schedule: 

o Summer 2023: Preconstruction activities 
o September – December 2023: Phase 1 from Hathaway to Nash 
o March – June 2024: Phase 2 from Nash to Rocky Mount (work end point) 

Visit our website at DominionEnergy.com/RockyMount for project updates. You may also 
contact us by sending an email to powerline@dominionenergy.com or calling 888-291-0190. 


